From: jthompson

Sent: 27/05/2025 12:58:28 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: RE: DA2025/0132 (37 Roseberry Street Balgowlah)

Dear Northern Beaches Council,

Please do not approve this DA or future DA’s for the proposed McDonalds in Balgowlah.

The traffic along Roseberry Street, and surrounding streets from that roundabout where the McDonals is proposed to
go, can be relentless at the best of times. There are many popular shops on that street already that are actually

needed for residents, from Woolies to Bunnings to the Butcher. My family and | have been a part of the long,
congestion countless times, and that’s just to get our grocery shopping.

Local residents don’t need added stress in their lives when trying to travel to buy their basic needs.
Sincerely,

John



